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North Carolina Central University (NCCU) strives to foster diversity and inclusion within 

our faculty, staff and student communities. The University has a high expectation of 

excellence in work performance, accountability and transparency. NCCU maintains 

nondiscriminatory policies, practices and procedures that ensure the fair, transparent and 

equitable resolution of employment-related grievances and respects the right of any 

employee or student to file such claims.  

The University will review the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission claim filing in 

question once it is received to ensure the integrity of that matter is not compromised. All 

other pending claims have a clearly established legal process and should not be decided in 

the court of public opinion. We are concerned about the tactics being used by the Noble 

Law Firm and the public relations agency working on their behalf to litigate these matters 

in the press.  

These actions will not deter NCCU from our mission of providing students with a high 

quality education in a culturally diverse and enriching environment. 

 

 


